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July 3, 2002 
 

NOTICE OF CHANGE OF DATE FOR  
PREHEARING CONFERENCE 

(Friday, July 19, 2002) 
 
RE: In re the Petition of Washington Independent Telephone Association for 

Declaratory Order on the Use of Virtual NPA/NXX Calling Patterns 
 Docket No. UT- 020667 
 
TO ALL PARTIES AND PARTICIPANTS: 
 
On June 28, 2002, the Commission served a Notice of  Prehearing Conference for this 
matter that set the prehearing conference for July 18, 2002.  On July 2, 2002, the 
Washington Independent Telephone Association (WITA) informed the Commission that 
representatives of WITA would not be able to attend the prehearing conference on July 
18, 2002, due to prior out-of-town commitments. 
 
In order to allow for the attendance of  WITA’s counsel, the prehearing conference 
previously scheduled for July 18, 2002, is changed to July 19, 2002.  In all other respects, 
the June 28, 2002, Prehearing Conference Notice applies to this proceeding. 
 
NOTICE IS GIVEN that the prehearing conference scheduled for July 18, 2002 is 
rescheduled to Friday, July 19, 2002, beginning at 1:30 p.m., in the Commission’s 
Hearing Room, Room 206, Chandler Plaza Building, 1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive 
S.W., Olympia, Washington.  If you are unable to attend the prehearing conference 
in person, you may attend via the Commission’s teleconference bridge line.  Please 
call Kippi Walker at (360) 664-1139 to request this service.  Due to the limited 
number of conference ports available, service will be limited to the first eleven 
people requesting the service.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
CAROLE J. WASHBURN   
Secretary 
 


